
 

 

📣 New Student Enrollment Now Open! 

We’re excited to welcome new students for the upcoming school year! Currently, limited 
seats are available in the following grades only: 

●​ Pre-K (must be 4 years old and potty trained) 

●​ Kindergarten 

●​ 1st Grad 

 

➡️ All other grades are currently full. Please do not select an incorrect grade level in an 
attempt to enroll, as those submissions will be automatically deleted. 

Enrollment is handled on a first come, first served basis. This is a manual process, so 
once you submit your enrollment, it will be reviewed by our admin team and activated 
accordingly. 

 

If the class you selected is already full: 

●​ Your child will be placed on a waiting list 

●​ You will receive a refund 

●​ We’ll notify you if a seat becomes available 

 

🛑 Enrollment closes on Friday, August 29th 

Please follow the instructions carefully by clicking [here].​
We look forward to having your family join our community! 

  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1R6yCQoLBd3tYSNqfG93LkrdV7I4DefKD/view?usp=drive_link

